
 

 

 

TO: Depot Network  

DATE: February 29, 2024 

RE: Arctic Chiller 500ml PET Containers  

 

Attention Depot Operators and Staff,  

This notice is regarding the acceptance of containers manufactured by Arctic Chiller Ltd. which have 
been registered through Alberta’s deposit-refund system. Due to the nature of their business, Arctic 
Chiller containers use the same UPC for many variations of their label, depending on the business or 
event they are working with.  
 
The BCMB has worked with Arctic Chiller to ensure all products being manufactured and sold in Alberta 
are registered and deposit bearing. As is the case with all registered “ready to serve” beverages available 
for sale in the province, these containers are eligible for the applicable refund. 
 
The 500ml PET container registered by Arctic Chiller use the following UPC: 816212000048. When 
scanned using the Alberta Depot App, these containers will be listed as Arctic Chiller 500ml PET Water, 
regardless of the variation of the label. These can be accepted, and customers should receive their 
deposits. Please continue to utilize the QMS system if you have instances when you are not sure if a 
deposit should be given.  
 
Examples of various labels:  
 

                                                     
 

If you have any questions, please email our registrations team - registrations@bcmb.ab.ca 
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